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Stated Meeting Every First Tuesday Of The Month e S emenar |

Master’s

i*g
Message

Greetings,

As we head into | P_P’

the first quarter | =

of the year, If =

would like to [

say thank you §

to all who par-

ticipated in all of the February activities.
Being this year's Master has certainly kept
me busy but well worth the time. The Val-
entine's Whist was a lot of fun. Nothing
beats gambling (sort of) without losing and

knowing everyone went home a winner!
Gong Hei Fat Choi!

I was lucky to be able to squeeze in some
family time during Valentine's Day week-
end with my family. I hope everyone had a
wonderful time with their loved ones on
Valentine's Day, whether you celebrated in
style or in solitude, it's all good! Speaking
of celebrating in style, how exquisite that
Sweetheart's Brunch at the Palace Hotel?
I'm happy to have seen everyone enjoy the
delicious food and each other’s company of
friends of family

As the month of March approaches, it
won't be short of fun activities for every-
one. Don't forget to wear something green
on our next Stated Meeting, Tuesday,
March 3 in honor of St. Patrick's Day un-
less you want to get pinched! We are also
looking forward to our Mystery trip as well,
and yes, it's still a mystery. The Officer's
Retreat, however, is no mystery, and is be-
ing held from March 13 to15 in Monterey. I
am looking forward to this informative ses-
sion with everyone who is attending. See
you all there.

Gus 'Goose' Gabriel—Master

Calendar of Fvents for
March

Mar. 03, Tuesday
Stated Meeting

6: 00 PM Hosted Hors
6: 30 PM-3$0OIONnMOOr per p
Stated MeeBusgné¢ast

Mar . 10, Tuesday
First —Nepglte8wanda &
6: 30 PM

Mar . 17, Tuesday
Of ficersTWRrracdtbDegr e {
6: 30pm

Mar . 24,
SO+TBA
6: 30pm

Tuesday

Mar . 31, 2015 Tuesdig
Third Degree for Anf
6: 30pm
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d Hello Brethren and Ladies,

As senior warden, It is my duty to keep you informed as to all the degree that's will
be happening at California Lodge 1. As of right now there are no degrees planned.
Last month we elected to have Neil Swanda and Leo Cabral to receive their first de-
gree. We will have more information on their degrees in the April trestle

# board. If you are a regular at the stated meetings , you should definitely make a ef-

= fort to look out for these guys, because even though it only take a few officers to make
a man a mason, it takes the entire lodge to make that man truly understand what it
means to embody the goodness and conduct which we all share.

This week I'd like to talk about the unwritten rules of Masonry and Masonic etiquette. It was something that came up
last week during a conversation I had with a non-mason from Boston. We talked for quite a while and although it be-
came clear that this man had a lot of conspiracy theories about the government and secret societies, it was a good talk,
and our questioning came around this. Imagine that during the civil war when America was in a bloody divide, the
battle field is empty except for two men; A Freemason from the North and a Freemason from the South. And one of
them then is seriously wounded. As Masons, what is the protocol and how would they know that? Certainly we don't sit
around the lodge and role play how a Mason should handle every situation in life, but it is worth thinking about. This
story will continue next month, but in the meantime, I'd be very interested to hear you opinion. Email your ideas and
thoughts on this to Kyler.a.schroder@gmail.com, and you might just have your opinion featured in the April trestle
board.

You are someone's image of masonry, both inside the Lodge and outside. Masonic Etiquette is the rules and procedures
by which we conduct ourselves in a Masonic setting. Many of these rules and customs are not written down, but are
just common sense and polite manners, or have been passed down from mouth to ear from generation to generation. I
can't get too in depth in examples as I don't want to violate my obligation, but think about what Masonic etiquette
means to you. Think about who were good examples for you in your journey through Masonry. You had to have learned
it from someone, maybe a family member, a friend, or a brother whom you admire. Next time you are at the Lodge pay
special attention to how we greet one another, show respect for each other, and think about the meanings the words we
use. Consider the rules which you apply to your conduct in the lodge and in relation to other masons. And by striving to
hold yourself to the highest standards of Masonic etiquette, you will be a shining example for all new Brothers.

I'd like to finish up with a quote I found from R.W. Henry G. Meacham, Past Grand Lecturer, of the grand Lodge of
New York. I hope you enjoy.

“There is a certain beauty in the practice of Masonic etiquette. The Masonic life as it is lived out in our assemblies is a
conscious work of art, with each and every part coordinated to every other. If a man enters into that system without
preparation or forethought, and trusting only his instincts, his manner would strike and awkward note, like a discord
jangling across a strain of music; but if he has trained himself in his part and a caught the spirit of the whole, the geni-
us of freemasonry will shine through his actions, will express itself through ritual, symbol, law, philosophy, fellowship,
and daily deed. To have one's self thus become a part of a great and living whole is a kind of satisfying pleasure nothing
else can give, a participation in the very life of beauty, appreciated as much by the beholders as by the actor. This abil-
ity to confer pleasure upon one's fellows when gathered in communication or in ceremony is not the least of etiquette's
rewards"

Have a great Month and don't forget your green on St. Patrick's Day!

Kyler Schroder
Senior Warden

Masons

G % .
: Of Cahfornla Making a profound difference
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Greetings from the South!

Brethren and ladies, I hope that all of you are happy and healthy and are doing well. Even
though February is the shortest month, we had some great events, starting with our stated
meeting, which had a Valentine’s Day theme. Our Worshipful Master encouraged the offic-
ers to wear red ties or bow-ties, and we did not disappoint. The ladies in attendance were
each presented with a single red rose and they artfully decorated Valentine’s candy con-
tainers in another of Lady Deena Gwin’s successful Arts & Crafts portion of the evening.
We also had a Valentine’s Day whist, organized by Brother Don Price and Lady Vicky
Price. There were a lot of laughs and everyone went home winner, even me, and I had the lowest score of any player!
Finally, saving the best for last, we had the Sweetheart’s Brunch in the Gold Room of the Palace Hotel in San Francis-
co. Everyone who attended can tell you that it was truly a premier event, worthy of the premier lodge!

The month of March starts off with our stated meeting, which has St. Patrick’s Day theme to the dinner. Our chef Nina
Chavez is serving her famous Corned Beef and Cabbage. If you require an alternative to this meal, please do not hesi-
tate to inform me before the meeting so I can make accommodations for you. I am also excited about the month of
March because I will be attending the Master and Wardens’ retreat with our Worshipful Master, Senior Warden and
Senior Deacon. This retreat will give us the opportunity to work with other masonic leaders and learn some great skills
that we will put to use towards the further growth and success of our lodge. Last, and definitely not least, we will have
our Mystery trip this month, an event that our Worshipful Master says you won’t want to miss. Please reserve early, as
our mystery trips fill up quickly. We greatly appreciate your loyalty and support! See you in the lodge!

Sincerely and Fraternally,

Michael Manneh,
Junior Warden

Announcement

| would like to invite all Master Masons within Division Ill to join us on the 11th of
April, 2015 for our Master Mason School of Instruction. We will have the Grand Lec-
turer, the V:.W:. Jack Rose with us for the morning as we exemplify the Second Degree
of Masonry. This is a great time to see our Ritual exemplified by our Inspectors of Di-
vision Il and to have a good time in fellowship with Brothers from all over the San
Francisco Bay Area and beyond. The event is hosted by Columbia -Brotherhood Lodge
#370 and we thank them in advance for their Brotherly Love and support of this

event. We will meet at 855 Brotherhood Way, San Francisco, CA 94132 -2903 from
9:00 am to noon. There will be a social time from 8:00 am to 9:00 am where we will
have coffee and danish. There is parking at the Lodge and a shuttle service is being
provided by the Lodge for the Brothers traveling by BART to the Daly City Station.
Please email Wor. Tom Chavez for the shuttle coordination. We look forward to seeing
you there!

Fraternally,

- - - - - . "'\? G gl"f Mas{]ns
Jeff Wilkins, Assistant Grand Lecturer, Division Il | " of California

| s ———————————————————————
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Gus GCalvraisdler

408 McFall Ct .
Suisun City, CA 945#
E-ma i glsgabriel@gmail.com

And now you know the rest of the story!!

March Birthdays NOTE:
Al | me mb e s
entitl ed| t
Thomas E. Ciotti 01  Emil L Khoury 01  Henry H. Kwok 01 compl i men|t e

St ated Meglet

Rhey D. Lopez 02 Longin G. Bytof 04 John A. Traina 05 Dinner duli
Joseph H. Boyd 06 Kenneth L. Platt 06 Antonio Difuntorum 07 mont h of t |
Marcus C. Torres 07 Harold G. Checchi 10 Kenneth L. Bechtold 12 Birt hda W !
David F. Volkoff, PM 12 Donald G. Blair 15 Bowman Wong 15

Richard J. Halloran 20 Rhett B. Marino 20 Allan F. Riley, PM 20

Stephen G. Watson 23 Robert W. Sieker Jr. 25 Jack E. Garnett 28

Paul S. Larson 28 Daniel Leong 28 Robert Y. Lum 28

Donald R. Van Iderstine 30
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S 0 S OO 000 OO PP O [0 JC O  OO0J0 e e

Bill C. Jacobs

Born: September 14, 1968
Raised: February 13, 2010
Died: January 2, 2015

Into thy hands we commend the soul of our departed Brother..

46 Years and 3 Months and 18 Days
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Sunday, March 22, 2015

Meet at the Lodge Parking Lot at 2:00 pm
Return to the Lodge at 7:00 pm
Casual Dress e Come Hungry

ITED TO THE FIRST 50 CHEC CEIVED
Please send checks to Barry Gwin
127 10t Street S.F. CA 94103

For more information, please contact Barry Gwin at
(415) 235-2572 or email barry@sfscootercentre.com
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Bret hr en

Me mb er Na me:

Encl osed please find a check
To pay for my: __ Life Mem

(Check One)

Your 2015 annual Lodge d
Pl ease check you current d
This certificate i1 s valid
Then you wil |l need to
Pl ease tear off the bottom fo
the amount of: $79. 50, ma d e
No individual notices wi |l b e
than one year.
| f you wish to purchase a | i f ¢
forever, please | ook at the s

corresponds with your age gr o

Age 49 and under, 21%$ti 659
50 to 54 inclusive, $2, 61 e
55 to 59 inclusive, $I, 8bthel
60 to 64 inclusive, $4, 1l el
65 and over, 11 teamqmedl anBdd]
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OFFICERS i COMMITTEES fi GRAND LODGE

Master

Gus Gabiriel
6504381912
gusgabriel@gmail.com

Senior Warden
Kyler A. Schroder
415963-2506
knexby@aol.com

Junior Warden

Michael Manneh

(650) 8985801
thetrumike@gmail.com

Treasurer

Lawrence Leon, PM (Jenny)
415362-8008
Ic19@pacbell.net

Secretary

John Bermudez, PM
6503336823
johnbermudez@sbcglobal.net

Chaplain

Barry P. Gwin (Deena)
4152352572
barry@sfscootercentre.com

Senior Deacon
Roberto Bradford
gunslingingbird@yahoo.com

Junior Deacon
Rhett Marino
rhett.rbom@gmail.com

Marshal

Jeffrey A. Salgado (lldiko)
4159391039
jsalgado@mcguire.com

Senior Steward
David Stein
Steinbuilders@gmail.com

Junior Steward
William Boschin

Musician
Lawrence (Stark) Dagesse
I[dg1028@gmail.com

Tiler

James Toy ( Janet)
4156659355
jmboty@yahoo.com

Office Address

California Lodge No.1 F&AM
295 89" Street, Suite 204
Daly City, CA 94015

O: 650-756-2455

Fax: 4183255722

Dues Review

Gus Gabrigi Chairman
Kyler Schroder
Michael Manneh

Masonic Homes Representative
Larry Comer, PM

Golf Tournament
Ron Erickson, PM

Public Schools
Ron Erickson, PM

Crab Feed
Richard Modolo, PM

Valentine Whist
Don Price

Sweetheart Brunch
Richard Modolo, PM

Lodge Cemetery Plots
John A. Bermudez, PM
Picnic

Michael Manneh

Roll Call

Doug Ismail
John Bermudez, PM

Spring Dinner Dance
Richard J. Modolo, PM

Fall Dinner Dance
Richard J Modolo, PM

Thanksgiving Whist
Don Price

Children Holiday Party
Michael Manneh

Youth Organizations
Barry Gwin

Ladies Activities
Janice Toy

Trestleboard
Lawrence leon, PM

Website
Lawrence Leon, PM
http://calodgel.com/

Face Book:
California Lodge 1

Inspector 321 ' District
Thomas Chavez, P.M.
650766-2319
thomas.c.chavez@gmail.com

Grand Lodge

1111 California St

San Francisco CA 9413284
415776-7000

Masonic Assistance
888466-3642

Of ficersd Coach

Jim Davis, PM
650-589-2697

tt122008bb@sanbrunocable.com
Candidate Coachesbd

Don Price
415564-2661

Kenneth C. Nix
6504940102
jknix21@earthlink.net

Gus Gabriel
gusgabriel@gmail.com
4152394978

Third Degree Floor Team
Stark Dagesse
Alan Dolphus
Ron Sickler
Sidney Pond, PM
Kyler Schroder
Jim Toy

Gus Gabriel

Paul Owyang, PM
George Terry
Sam Yee

Kyler Schroder
Sean Cassidy
Michael Manneh
Jim Toy

Gus Gabriel

Jeff Salgado

Auditing

Don Price, Chairman
Michael Manneh
Larry Fong

Board of Trustees
Christian Eddleman, Chair
Doug Ismail

Edmond M. Lim, PM
Richard J. Modolo, PM
Gary D. Newton

Charity and Masonic Homes
Master

Senior Warden

Junior Warden

Memorial Service
Richard J. Modolo, PM

Child ID Program
Alan Doulphus

Delinquent Dues
Gus Gabriel
Kyler Schroder
Michael Manneh

Finance Review
Gus Gabriel, Chairman
Christian Eddleman

1% Base
2" Base
3 Base
3 Base
15 Traveler
2" Traveler
3“Traveler
3 Traveler
S.F & W.F.
S.F & W.F.
1°Charge
1°Charge
2°Charge
2°Charge
3% Charge
3% Charge

(2017)
(2015)
(2017)
(2016)
(2016)




